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NEXT MUSTER:5TH BRIGADE CMDR. ELECT TO SPEAK AT PICAYUNE SCV CAMP!
At our next meeting the well renowned Jessie Sanford of the Nathan B. Forrest
Camp of Hattiesburg. Even though he couldn't make it to the last meeting, he has
rescheduled for this month to attend. Mr. Sanford set to speak at our next
meeting which is June 8, at 7:00 PM at the Senior Center of South Pearl River
County. We will also have updates of the Museum Tent, Daughdrill Cemetery and
much more!

LAST MUSTER:
On Thursday, May 11, we held our monthly meeting. We had 11 in attendance. Great

conversation and camaraderie was given by all. A resolution was passed in

appreciation of the Museum Tent Committee. We were able to get our flagpole

finial. That was hand turned by Cmdr. Ladner. We got updates from the Museum Tent

and a poll was given to see the interest of a camp headquarters. See everyone

next month!! We also hope to see everyone at Div. Reunion! Also an informal poll

was taken to see the interest of a camp field trip to Confederate memorial hall

in New Orleans. The camp approved further research of the event.

GENERAL STEPHEN DILL LEE’S CHARGE TO THE SONS OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS:
"To you, Sons of Confederate Veterans, we submit the vindication of the

Cause for which we fought; to your strength will be given the defense of
the Confederate soldier's good name, the guardianship of his history, the
emulation of his virtues, the perpetuation of those principles he loved
and which made him glorious and which you also cherish. Remember, it is
your duty to see that the true history of the South is presented to

future generations."
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What is the SCV ?
The Sons of Confederate Veterans, in furtherance of the Charge of Lieutenant
General Stephen D. Lee, shall be strictly patriotic, historical, educational,
fraternal, benevolent, non-political, non-racial and non-sectarian. The Sons of
Confederate Veterans neither embraces, nor espouses acts or ideologies of racial
and religious bigotry, and further, condemns the misuse of its sacred symbols and
flags in the conduct of the same. Each member is expected to perform his full
duty as a citizen according to his own conscience and understanding. The
citizen-soldiers who fought for the Confederacy personified the best qualities of
America. The preservation of liberty and freedom was the motivating factor in the
South’s decision to fight the Second American Revolution. The tenacity with which
Confederate soldiers fought underscored their belief in the rights guaranteed by
the Constitution. These attributes are the underpinning of our democratic society
and represent the foundation on which this nation was built. Today, the Sons of
Confederate Veterans is preserving the history and legacy of these heroes so that
future generations can understand the motives that animated the Southern Cause.
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From The Editor
By: Jack DuPont

Dear Compatriots,
May has been a very slow month with very few public engagements. As many

members have been working behind enemy lines on either the Museum Tent, Division
Reunion ect. This month's issue of the Volley will be short although I hope you
enjoy it.

Y.O.S.
Jack DuPont

jacktdupont@gmail.com

The Cross and the Sword
By: Chaplain Jimmy Ivy

For all have sinned and fall short of the Glory of God. But our Lord Jesus

came and died and rose that we may have Eternal Life!

Thank You Jesus!

Commander’s Quill
By: Commander Daryl Ladner

From the Commander’s Desk

Greetings Compatriots,
Dues invoices have been mailed; dues are $45.00. You can mail checks to Charlie
or give them to me at the next meeting. The next month will be busy. June 2nd
will be 5th brigade meeting in Dixie, June 9th thru 11th will be Division Reunion
at Beauvoir. I encourage everyone to attend the Reunion and the Beauvoir
Corporation meeting. June 3rd there will be board meetings at Beauvoir (Trustee
and Board of Directors) and a celebration of President Davis Birthday.
Don’t forget our meeting on June 8th.
Y.O.S.
Deo Vindice!
God Bless the South
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The Museum Tent
“A Museum to the life of the Confederate Soldier”

Members of the
Museum Tent have been
busy all month,working
on it's one of a kind
displays. To be
featured at the 127th
Mississippi Division,
Sons of Confederate
Veterans Reunion. We
have completed our
Reconciliation exhibit
featuring the US Flag
presented to us by the
WoodmenLife -
Gulfport, MS Chapter
1446. The Museum Tent
team will be in full
swing for the reunion
and we will be set up on the grounds at Beauvoir. To showcase one of our Camps
biggest projects this year. We hope to see everyone there at the reunion!

Daughdrill Cemetery
Special to the Volley

After submitting Pvt. Daughdrill of the Daughdrill Cemeteries VA headstone
application. I received a letter on April 24, denying my request for a VA
Headstone for Pvt. Daughdrill. The reason cited was since Pvt. Daughdrill served
in a reserve unit the 3rd Battalion MS. Cav. Reserve. And their records did not
indicate that his unit was federalized into national service which made him
eligible for a VA memorial product. WELL after talking to Mr. H Grady Howell who
was my last hope. Mr. Howell gave me the information which I will never forget.
And that was the 3rd Battn. MS. Cav. Reserves was incorporated into Denis’s
Brigade in 1864 which was dissolved into Moorsman’s Brigade which became the 24th
MS Cav. C.S.A. on January 24, 1865. Which means that Pvt. Daughdril has the legal
right to a VA memorial product. So an appeal to the National Cemetery
Administration was sent in early may giving them more information to prove my
application.
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Memorial Day
“Lest We Forget”

I (Jack DuPont) had the

honor to represent the Vols

and sound taps at 6 Memorial

Day services over the Memorial

Day weekend. That included at

the St. Clare Seafood

Festival, St. Mary’s Cemetery,

American Legion Post 139, VFW

Post 3253, VFW Post 4808, and

the Hollywood Casino. Thank

you to the American Legion

Post 139. For inviting us to

do this. Thanks to Mrs. Julia

Piazza with the American

Legion Auxiliary for sending

me the pictures! The VFW also

provided us with tons of “Buddy” Poppies to distribute within our membership.

Battle of Cuba Station
Gainesville, AL

The Battle of Cuba station was a

definite success. A huge turn out and

was enjoyed by all. In Gainesville, AL

north east of Meridian. The weather was

62 degrees at night and there was no

rain and they had four sutlers.
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Lee-Jackson Memorial Park
Exit 200 I-81, Virginia

The Lee-Jackson Memorial Park
sponsored by the Stonewall Brigade,
SCV Camp 1296. Lee-Jackson Memorial Park
will be a safe home for monuments and
memorials rescued from destruction in
America's deteriorating cities, such as the
Col. William H. Harman monument shown here
which was recently rescued and is awaiting
relocation to the park. The park will also
be a home for new memorials to replicate
those destroyed by cultural vandals. The
first phase of the project has been
completed by clearing the land and
erecting/dedicating. The flagpoles. The
Lee-Jackson Memorial Park. Will be the home
of the exact replica of the Gen. Lee statue
that was torn down by Gov. Northam of
Virignia. The monument used to be on
Monument Ave. in Richmond, VA. To donate to
this amazing project visit:
www.leejacksonpark.com

Monument Rededicated
Lt Gen Richard Taylor Camp 1308 of Shreveport, La

The Lt Gen Richard Taylor Camp
1308 of Shreveport, La held a
rededication ceremony for the marker
from the 46th UCV Reunion at it;s new
location in the Confederate section of
Greenwood Cemetery. Pictured are
members of the Taylor Camp as well as
members of the Nicholson Camp, Sabine
Rifles Camp and the WW Hartsill Camp.
This marker used to be in front of the
Caddo Parish Monument which was
rededicated and was covered in past
issues of the Volley.

6.


